
  

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

From: Sunderland Ringette
To: Brock Clerks
Subject: Early Ice Allocation
Date: June 21, 2021 1:39:09 PM

Good afternoon,

I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out today to see if Brock Counsel will
consider putting in the ice surfaces earlier than past years.

I know that these requests take some consideration and we appreciate your discussion on
this matter. It’s been a rough year and our players are excited to hit the ice. Mental health as
well as physical health has taken a toll on our athletes. We are all excitingly awaiting
“normal”.

Is Sunderland fair were to go ahead, we would be willing to take ice hours at one of the
other arenas to fillflll your ice hour requirements while we wait for the ice to be put in
Sunderland.

Our Athletes have been off the ice, not seeing their friends and teammates and not playing
the game they love since December 2020, and can’t wait to return.

If you have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your time.

Amanda Keeler

President

Sunderland Ringette Association
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